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NUNAMIUT CORPORATION MOURNS THE LOSS OF  
BELOVED DIRECTOR DELLA TAGAROOK 

 
Anaktuvuk Pass, Alaska – Nunamiut Corporation would like to extend our sincere 
condolences to the family of Della Tagarook.  
 
Della, our beloved Nunamiut Director and lifelong resident of Anaktuvuk Pass, was a 
very loyal and welcoming person.  She had a big outgoing personality with a great 
sense of humor.  Her heart was for the shareholders, people, and community of 
Anaktuvuk Pass.  She served her community for many years, working for the North 
Slope Borough, Nunamiut Corporation, and the Simon Paneak Memorial Museum.  
 
Della leaves behind her husband Billy Ben Tagarook, children Marcus Sikvayugak, 
Diane Adams, and Brandon Tagarook, and many grandchildren, brothers and sisters, 
and extended family. 
 
Della will be dearly missed and our prayers for peace and comfort go out to the family 
and community.  May she rest in peace. 
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About Nunamiut:  Nunamiut Corporation is the Alaska Native Village Corporation of 
Anaktuvuk Pass, Alaska. Nunamiut was established in 1971 under the Alaska Native 
Claims Settlement Act (ANCSA) and provides social and economic resources to its over 
500 Iñupiaq shareholders and their descendants.  More information about Nunamiut and 
subsidiaries can be found at www.nunamiut.com. 
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